

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON TRANSPORTATION

2021 Residential Parking Program Expansion

Recommendation of the Committee

- 1. That Residential Parking Program zones be expanded, as outlined in the report of the General Manager, Community Services dated December 6, 2021, using existing resources; and
- 2. That the City Solicitor be requested to prepare the proposed amendments to Bylaw No. 7862, Residential Parking Program, 1999.

History

The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on December 6, 2021, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above.

Attachment

December 6, 2021 report of the General Manager, Community Services.